
Sulfamethoxazole/Trimethoprim by Amneal  

  
On June 2, 2025, Amneal announced a voluntary, consumer level recall of three lots of 

Sulfamethoxazole/Trimethoprim tablets because the tablets may exhibit black spots on 

the tablet surface due to microbial contamination. 

 

Product Description NDC# Lot# (Expiration Date) 

Sulfamethoxazole/Trimethoprim 
tablets 400 mg/80 mg 

65162-271-10   
65162-271-50 

AM241019 
AM241019A 
AM241020  
Expiration 6/2027 
 

 
Questions regarding this recall should be directed to Amneal Pharmaceuticals at: 833-
582-0812 Monday – Friday 8:00 am – 5:00 pm EST. or send an e-mail to 
sulfamethoxazole-trimethoprim-recall@amneal.com.  
 
Consumers should contact their physician if they have experienced any problems that 
may be related to using this drug product.  
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